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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Sports Days 

 

We have been looking very hard at our risk assessments and are pleased to tell you that 

we will be able to hold Covid safe Sports Days this term. 

 

Each class will have their own sports day and each child will be able to invite one adult to 

come and watch this and cheer them on! Below is the list of dates for each class and 

events will last for approximately one hour. Younger children should only accompany an 

adult if they will be able to stay in their pushchair for the whole event. 

 

Donaldson Thursday 8th July 9.45am 

Dahl Friday 9th July 1.30pm 

Cowell Tuesday 6th July 9.45am 

Rundell Thursday 8th July 1.30pm 

Rauf Tuesday 6th July 1.30pm 

Rowling Friday 9th July 9.45am 

 

Children should come to school in their PE kit on the day of the class event. 

 

We ask that everyone follows our Covid rules to keep us all safe. 

 

 Please do not attend if you have tested positive for Covid, you have any symptoms 

(temperature, cough or loss of taste or smell) or if you should be self-isolating. 

 The gates will open 10 minutes before the event and close 5 minutes after it starts 

so please ensure you arrive within this period. 

 Please wear a mask except when seated (unless you are exempt). 

 On arrival please use the hand sanitizer provided. 

 For track and trace purposes you will need to give your name on arrival which will 

be kept on record for 3 weeks. 

 Chairs will be set up, appropriately spaced. Please do not move these. 

 Please adhere to 2m social distancing at all times. 

 Toilet facilities for visitors will not be available. 

 We cannot guarantee a shady place to sit, so should the sun put in an appearance 

please wear appropriate clothing, apply sun cream and bring yourself a drink of 

water. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and giving our children a great experience! 
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